March 18, 1978

Dear Johnny and Hisake,

I am sorry to be so late in answering your letters

and card, but it has been a long stint of illness and
surgery and I haven't been able te do any correspondence
the past year. I did find out yesterday through Doctor
Ruthenn Knudson that you have changed positions. She
unfortunately missed seeing you. I would have liked to
have had your making her soquaintance as she is very
prominent in the prehistory of Paleo Man of Western
America and I have shown her your photographs of some
of the materials that you and Milton collected and

also told her of the most interesting plagues which,

by the way, is of interest because a local doctor by
the name of Doctor Shaub found two here in Idaho which
are almost duplicates of the ones that you and Milton
found,

I did get to talk to Mrs, Delos and she said that they
would stop in and see me some time, but I still haven't
met them personally. I do think that you should make
a trip to Idaho and visit us both.

Your weather should be great for exploring. I will
be anmxious to learn of your new hours and where you
are at this time and if you have a new number and
what would be the best time to give you a call.
Will look forward to hearing from you.

Your friend,

Don Crabtree
Route 1, Box 210
Kimberly, Idshe 83341

DCywt



